
IMPORTANT NOTICE
As you may be aware, the LaPorte County Regional 
Sewer and Water District is moving forward with 
the planning and design of a sanitary sewer system 
for the purpose of eliminating the existing septic 
systems serving properties within the Hudson Lake 
and Saugany Lake Service Areas. As a result, the 
District has hired Jones Petrie Rafinski Corp. (JPR) as 
their engineer, and JPR will be completing survey 
work for the preparation of construction drawings. 

JPR will be working in your area over the next 
several months. This means that you may see 
survey crews in your area gathering property 
information in your yards and along the road 
rights of way, including existing well and septic 
system locations. 

If you have any questions, feel free to 
contact us at 574-232-4388 or via email at:

Dan Byam, PE  at: dbyam@jpr1source.com 
Steve Henschen, PE at: shenschen@jpr1source.com 

Jennifer Ransbottom at: jransbottom@jpr1source.com

More information about this project 
can be found online at 

www.laportecountyrsd.org


